To whom it may concern:

Hello, my name is Marisa DeSanto and | am a medical student in the Columbus area. | am reaching out
to you to oppose the passing of SB 311, which prohibits ODH from issuing general, mandatory statewide
or regional quarantine or isolation orders. As someone working in the medical field, | feel it is absolutely
imperative that we trust and rely on our Department of Health for guidance to keep the community
safe. | encourage you to oppose the passing and implementation of this bill.

Sincerely,

Marisa DeSanto



